
Nursing Bootcamp
Virtual  •  Monday, Aug. 7  •  8:50 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

isbe.net

The Illinois State Board of Education (ISBE) is 
collaborating with the Illinois Department of Public 
Health (IDPH) to host a Nursing Bootcamp geared 
toward school nurses, health office staff, school office 
personnel, immunization/health exam reviewers, and 
health department personnel.

The bootcamp will feature speakers from ISBE and IDPH.

ISBE will provide updates pertaining to:
•  Nurses
•  Professional educator licensure
•  Emergency medications and plans
•  Undesignated medications

IDPH will speak on topics including:
•  Immunizations
•  Communicable disease
•  Chronic disease
•  School health programs

Sessions will be recorded and available to view at a later date.

Earn professional 
development 
hours before

 the school year 
kicks off!

Scan to register


